Chicago Chapter
of

Illinois Association of the Deaf

GENERAL ELECTIONS

Saturday, January 14, 2017

1PM-4PM
Vella Hall at Swoboda Deaf Center (SDC)

7050 W. Belmont Rd
Chicago, IL 60634

We will have elections for ALL CCIAD Executive Board positions.

Please send an email to SecretaryofCCIAD@gmail.com expressing your

interest in running for a position.

You may share this with anyone else who may be also interested.

All are welcome to attend.



